Westinghouse Energy Systems f‘urﬂ:m and Mrr.?nw
Electric Corporation fschnology Division

Box 356
Pittsbur_h Pennsyivania 156230 2255

NS-NRC-9]-3569
February 12, 199]

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Lo-601

Attention: Charles L. Miller, Director
Standardization Project Directorate
Division of Advanced Reactors and Special Projects

Suhiect: Westinghouse Proprietary Information Review of the
Safety Evaluation Report for the RESAR S$P/S0

Dear Mr. Miller:

Westinghouse has completed its proprietary information review of the
pre-decisional draft SER for the RESAR S$P/90. The SER has been identified
by Westinghouse as being non-proprietary in its entirety. The staff may
proceed with its process to publish the SER. The copy which was provided
to Westinghouse is being returned as an enclosure per your request.

Very truly yours,

son, Manager
fety Department
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